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Learn How to BeGrainSafe 
 
Are you interested in improving grain safety on your farm? Looking to educate your 
employees about the risks associated with grain handling and storage? Or maybe 
you’d like to arrange grain rescue training for your local fire department to help 
keep your community safe? When it comes to grain safety, the BeGrainSafe 
program is here to help! 
 
BeGrainSafe, an initiative of the Canadian Agricultural Safety Association, was 
developed in response to a rise in grain entrapment fatalities. Since 2017, the 
BeGrainSafe program has provided valuable safety information and resources to 
Canadian farming communities, aiming to prevent grain entrapments and save 
lives. 
 
While grain entrapments often have tragic outcomes, they are also preventable. 
Through training and building awareness about the hazards of grain, we can work 
together to prevent grain entrapment fatalities. 
 
For more information about grain safety, visit casa-acsa.ca/BeGrainSafe-Week. 
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